
 

 

Council of Deans 

July 5, 2017 

 

The Council of Deans met in regular session at 9:00 a.m. on Wednesday, July 5, 2017. Provost 

Steve Runge presided and the following members were present: Michael Hargis, Peter Mehl, 

Vicki Groves-Scott, Kurt Boniecki, Angela Barlow, Jacquie Rainey (in the absence of Jimmy 

Ishee), Terry Wright, Carl Frederickson (in the absence of Stephen Addison), and Laura Young. 

Jonathan Glenn was absent. Julia Winden-Fey and Amy Baldwin were present for item number 

one. 

 

1) J. Winden-Fey and A. Baldwin discussed an enhanced Family Day schedule with the 

Council. They provided handout of the enhanced schedule. J. Winden-Fey will be in 

contact with each of the colleges to coordinate open houses. She asked that each college 

confirm their participation by August 1. 

 

2) The CoD minutes from the June 8, 2017 meeting were considered and approved.            

A. Barlow and C. Frederickson abstained.  

 

3) S. Runge discussed the need for early registration for fully-online students. Currently, 

online registration opens early but is filling with face-to-face students so that fully-online 

students cannot register. He would like to begin including fully-online students in the 

early registration group. The Council agreed to include fully-online students in the early 

registration group for the spring 2018 semester. They will notify the Registrar and 

Advising Center of the Council’s decision.  

 

L. Young stated that Academic Advising is trying to get the Residential College students 

to register for classes earlier so that the classes can be released to the general population. 

S. Runge stated that he would like for this process to begin during summer registration 

for the fall 2018 entering class. 

 

4) Provost’s Announcements:
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